[bookmark: _GoBack]On top of all other “things” compliance, “fair lending” remains one of the top regulatory concerns. There are several reasons for this: (1) CFPB and NCUA are taking a serious look at compliance; (2) this is an extreme area of possible liability (a law that makes people emotional if there is a violation is always dangerous); and (3) there are new rules and “tweaks” that must be addressed. To ensure protection consider: (A) Keeping up with your Community Notices; (B) Ensure all volunteers and staff are trained as appropriate toy their functions on fair lending laws; (C) Be sure to have adopted a “Fair Lending Policy” per the template in CUPP; (D) Ensure lending policies have been reviewed annually and bi-annually by competent counsel [you should have an attorney’s opinion letter on file addressing this]; and (E) Consider having an independent fair lending compliance audit [email me if you need details on the scope and coverage we feel appropriate to such an audit]. In light of the goal we work under, which is “liability protection” we encourage you to spend some time making sure your house is in order as to this subject area.  
